Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 9:41 AM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Good morning

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 9:25 AM
To: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>
Subject: RE: Good morning

Hi Kristen,
Directly to me would be great and | can pass it along.

Thank you :)!

From: Kristen Outten [mailto:koutten@swca.com]
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 9:22 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: Good morning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Camille,
Would you like me to respond to you directly regarding the Lot 11 bio report or respond to the entire group?

Thanks,
Kristen

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 3:00 PM

To: Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>

Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>; Kristen Outten
<koutten@swca.com>; Melissa Leet <mleet@graniteridgellp.com>; Taylor Peterson <tpeterson@migcom.com>; Roland
Haga <RHAGA@BKF.com>; Jonathan Tang <jtang@BKF.com>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: Good morning

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.

Hi Bob,



| received the revised Grading Schedule for Lots 9 and 10 and the Grading Schedule for Lot 11. Here's what we are
waiting for:

1. 1 am waiting for SWCA to sign off on woodrats relocation, Lot 11 bio report, and silt fencing... Per our discussion, you
will send them photos of the corrected silt fence.

2. | have a meeting with Steve (Director) tomorrow regarding Approval of the Wet Season Exception which is his
decision.

3. Comments on Lot 11 : There appears to be an error regarding the "erosion control mat" on the Foundation and
Construction EC Plan on page C11.50. Please have BKF fix and re-submit 3 copies to Building Counter.

In the next email, | will send you reminders of requirements during construction. Noel had agreed to all of this in the
past, but as there has been much time since, and | want to re-confirm that construction will proceed as required.

Thanks

From: Robert Pellegrine [mailto:robertpellegrine@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 9:34 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Good morning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

The corrections on the added silt fencing have been completed and the bio team relocated the protected nest and Tay
Peterson has sent a report to you and a copy to me along with a separate report for lot 11 noting the all work is
completed Can we pick up the grading permit today ?

Bob Pellegrine
Nexgen Builders

650-445-2214

Sent from my iPhone



